
 

The Faith Formation Team has been organizing a gift card for each of St. Andrew’s post secondary 

students during both the Christmas and spring exam period for several years. We think it is important 

that our students know they are being thought of and supported by our congregation while they are 

studying. It can be a stressful time for many students. We have 7 post secondary students this fall and 

are seeking 7 individuals or families interested in supporting this worthy cause by purchasing a $25 gift 

card i.e., a Starbuck’s, Tim Horton’s, Subway, Chapters/Indigo gift card. You would mail the gift card with 

a caring handwritten message to a student, whose name and address will be provided to you by the FF 

Team. The students are always grateful for the gift and encouragement!  If you are interested, please 

email Rhonda Wishart at Rhonda.wishart@icloud.com  (or phone 403-614-9924) to be provided the 

name and address of a student. Thank you to all past and current participants!  
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